
From: Jim Sogor [mailto:geezerjim99@gmail.com]  
Sent: Thursday, July 09, 2015 1:31 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
To the Money sucking Big Wigs in the DOL 

Dear Whomever, 

I would like to let you all know I have worked my butt off for 48 
years and saved and scrimped to fund my retirement thru 
savings, the stock market and bond investments. I am by no 
means "Rich" and have given myself the opportunity to enjoy 
life in retirement now reasonably comfortably.  

I do not like the idea of you guys providing regulations that STEAL MY 
HARD EARNED MONEY! 
WHY DON'T YOU LEAVE THE GOOD GUYS ALONE,  
BETTER YET BECOME ONE OF THE GOOD GUYS. 
Respectfully 
James C Sogor 
GEEZERJIM99@GMAIL.COM 
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